
From: Mary
To: WateBoardsPublicAffairs, OPA@Waterboards; WB-DIT-Info1; WB-DIT-info2
Subject: Salmon saving
Date: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 1:27:36 PM

State Water Control chairperson Felicia Marcus, and all of the CA. Water Resources Board members.

Please consider revising the the flow of the winter-spring water on the San Joaquin to at least 50% or more. My
family and and I are willing to  conserve water, especially so if all of the Joaquin water users will pitch-in to help
bring our state's second longest river back to life. We understand there are many competitors for this precious, life
sustaining resource. Nonetheless, fish need enough water to sustain.

Sincerely, Michael Buckley,
a voter & salmon fish eater
Santa Rosa, CA
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